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What's new with the ADA? – Atlanta, GA
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Tom Rebel, a partner in the Atlanta office, addressed the 2011 Human Resources Forum presented

by the National Association of Convenience Stores in Atlanta, Georgia on March 9, 2011. His

presentation was entitled "What's new with the ADA? Responding to the Title 1 Amendments &

Preparing for the Revised Architectural Standards."
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